
COSTA SMERALDA: FIRST CRUISE FROM SAVONA ON DECEMBER 21, 2019

October 29, 2019

Genoa, October 29, 2019 –  Costa Cruises has unfortunately been noƟfied by the Finnish Meyer shipyard in Turku of a
further delay in the construcƟon of its new flagship Costa Smeralda.

As a result of this delay, the first Costa Smeralda cruise will depart from Savona on December 21, 2019. The iƟnerary,
which will be repeated unƟl May 16, 2020, remains unchanged: Savona (Saturday), Marseilles (Sunday), Barcelona
(Monday), Palma de Majorca (Tuesday), Civitavecchia (Thursday) and La Spezia (Friday).

Costa Cruises is sincerly sorry for what has happened and is informing the travel agencies and guests booked on the
Costa Smeralda cruises from November 30 to December 20, 2019, which can no longer take place.

For further informaƟon:

Costa Cruises Press Office

Tel. +39 010 5483523 / 010 5483068 - costapressoffice@costa.it 

Gabriele Baroni – CommunicaƟon Director – cell +39 349 7668013 - baroni@costa.it 

Davide Barbano – Media RelaƟons Manager – cell +39 334 6525216 - barbano@costa.it 

CrisƟano de Musso – Head of CommunicaƟon – cell +39 334 6805095 demusso@costa.it
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